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Dear Parent/Carer of 

In line with the government's announcement Swimming lessons can restart from September. We will be 

adhering to strict social distancing rules and there are a few changes to look out for, these are detailed 

below.  

Swimming lessons were cancelled from the week commencing 16th March, meaning you are owed 3 

weeks swimming lessons worth £16.50, therefore the cost of the block is £56.95.  

As you know for your convenience we have moved to online booking and payments for our Learn to 
Swim Programme. As of today  you will be able to book your child swimming lessons for next term, 
when they will be in Stage XXX. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis . Please see our 
handy guide attached to this email on how to book and pay for lessons online.  
 
The Autumn block was due to be 13 weeks, please see dates below. 

Day September October November December 

Tuesday 8th, 15th, 22nd, 
29th 

6th, 13th, 20th 3rd, 10th, 17th, 
24th 

1st, 8th 

Wednesday 9th, 16th, 23rd, 
30th 

7th, 14th, 21st 4th, 11th, 18th, 
25th 

2nd, 9th 

Thursday 10th, 17th, 24th 1st, 8th, 15th, 
22nd 

5th, 12th, 19th, 
26th 

3rd, 10th 

Friday 11th, 18th, 25th 2nd, 9th, 16th, 
23rd 

6th, 13th, 20th, 
27th 

4th, 11th 

 
Changes to Swimming Lessons 

● The entry and exit to the pool will now be a one way system 
● The changing rooms are now gender neutral, your child will enter through the female 

changing rooms and exit through the male changing rooms.  
● We would ask you to please have your child ready to swim at drop off to reduce the need for 

children to use the changing rooms (there are 5 cubicles that must be used if this is not 
possible) 

● We are asking parents to no longer wait in the changing rooms for their child but to wait in 
the car park, once the lesson is finished you will collect your child from the door, we will 
ensure the children are escorted to the door 

● Belongings are not to be left in the changing rooms during lessons, these must be either taken 
poolside by the child or the parent must ensure they have them before leaving the child for 
the lesson 

● We will NOT be giving out goggles to any child, please ensure your child is equipped with 
goggles for every lesson 

 

It is your responsibility to book your child’s lessons using the online system; our swimming teacher is 
unable to do this for you. If you have any problems with the online system please contact the 
community office on 0191 237 1505 opt 4. If you are unable to book or pay online you should contact 
the community office after 04/09/20 so that we can book your place over the phone.  
 

 

mailto:reception@astleyhigh.org
http://www.astleyhigh.org/


By booking your child’s swimming lessons you are giving consent for them to participate and 
acknowledging that it is your responsibility to inform us of any changes to your child’s medical details. 
Our enrolment forms are now also online if you have not completed the enrolment form, please 
complete by clicking here 
 
Many thanks 
Hayley Cuthbertson 
Community Learning Manager 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdKY1CDLGn8qL2yNjKL14NULXh9OVkHTb9CHad77zKD61yRrQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 
 
 



 


